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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Tuesday 12th June2007
QUESTION No. 2
QUESTION: Councillor M. Ardagh
“To ask the Manager when the trees which were removed from Templeville Drive will be replaced?”
REPLY:
These trees will be replaced as part of the 2007/08 Arboricultural Programme which will be undertaken between November 2007 and March 2008.
